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Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your email of 6 June 2024, to Fire and Emergency New Zealand requesting 
information relating to Fire and Emergency’s digital strategy. Your request has been considered 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) and our response is below. 
 

1. Your agency's digital (IT or ICT) strategy. 
 

2. Your agency’s technology strategy (if separate from your digital strategy). 
 
Please find Fire and Emergency’s digital strategy attached as Appendix One to this response. Our 
technology strategy is included in our digital strategy.  
 

3. Your agency’s data or information strategy (if separate from your digital strategy). 
 
Please find our Data and Analytics Directorate Direction (D&AD Direction) attached as Appendix 
Two to this response. 
 

4. A documented report that demonstrates progress on your digital/technology/data strategy 
implementation. 

 
There is no report that demonstrates the progress of our digital strategy implementation. 
Therefore, this portion of your request is refused under section 18(e) of the OIA, as the document 
alleged to contain the information requested does not exist. 
 
However, we have implemented three of the four Foundations of the Digital Strategy. Details of 
the Foundations can be found in Appendix One, on page four. The implementation of the 
foundations is recorded in the business cases, through approvals and subsequent deliveries.  
 



 

 
 

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to seek an investigation 
and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
We trust that the information being provided is of assistance. If you require further information, 
please email officialinformationrequests@fireandemergency.nz. 
 
Please note that because of the identified public interest in the information that you have 
requested, we intend to publish this response (with your personal details removed) on our 
website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
  
 
Aidan Saunders  
Manager, Information Requests 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/



